
 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Colleague,  
 
As this fiscal year comes to a close, and we look to fund the government, we must use our 
spending power to ensure that we do not enable the Biden Administration’s reckless progressive 
agenda.   
 
We must not accept anything short of a “clean” Continuing Resolution (“CR”) that contains no 
additional spending or extraneous policy riders. At a minimum, any agreement on a clean CR 
must carry over into the beginning of the 118th Congress.  
 
Failure to stand strong against lame-duck spending and caving to the Democrats will likely 
worsen inflation, prolong the current economic recession, and advance policies contained in the 
Biden administration’s progressive wish-list. The American people cannot afford another 
Washington feeding frenzy. We must not let them down.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

          
         
Michael S. Lee      Rick Scott 
United States Senator       United States Senator 
 
 

      
Ted Cruz       Mike Braun 
United States Senator      United States Senator 
 
 

     
 
Mike Crapo       Tommy Tuberville 
United States Senator      United States Senator 
 
 
 



    
 
James Lankford      Roger Marshall    
United States Senator      United States Senator  
 
 

    
   
Marsha Blackburn      James Risch 
United States Senator      United States Senator 
 
 

    
Cynthia Lummis      Rand Paul 
United States Senator      United States Senator 
 

     
Ron Johnson       John Barrasso 
United States Senator      United States Senator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


